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Dr. Alvin C. Graces, Technical Director of JTF-3, presented

a briefing on the preliminary results of tests hold.durin~ Operation

GR?T?NHOUSE. He first rcwiewed some of the objectives and results

of Operation RMG??R. He -thenpresented some of the objectives and o
preliminary results of Operation GD.R~JHOT~SE,including fissionable

material expended, ro(l~kl yields obtained, and tho tentative results

of the scientific experi??cnts. Hc sta-todthat JTF-3 now had the

preliminamJ reports concerning the technical operations

and hoped to have rou~h drafts of final reports by August 1, 1951.

The final report should be published by October 1, 1951.

?,fraLcB~rOn l-ai~gdthe question of reGeipt of formal ‘eports

on both Operations RNW:R and GREENHOUSE by the iW. Mr. Dean pointed

out that the Commission was

tests and know “thatGeneral

possible.

also ea~er to

Quesada woI.Ild

obtnin the results of the

have the information as soon as

The responsibilities of the Commission and the Department

of Defense as re~;ardsthe thermonuclear proGram wero discussed.
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